
South Adams County Water & Sanitation 
District Public Meeting November 29 
Comments 
 

 

Below is a summary of the comments received from community members at the public mee�ng held on 
November 29, about the Klein Enhancement Project for PFAS: 

 

• Noise from the exis�ng property, and concerns about noise from construc�on.  
• Wildlife will be disturbed and pushed towards their homes. 
• Lights from the current facility are very bright. 
• The new project will be located too close to exis�ng homes on Quebec St. Would like the new 

facility to be built at a different loca�on.  
• Would like the District to consider adding a tree line, or wall or noise barrier.  
• Community members were interested in what the remaining por�on of the site will be in the 

future.  
• Residents asked to not add unnecessary asphalt and concrete and suggested more waterwise 

landscaping.  
• Suggested to replace the current generator with a newer, quieter model.  
• Suggested the District inves�gate renewable energy such as solar.  


